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IPL Project Report and Your Contribution to Progress in Landslide Research and Technology 

 

Dear IPL Project Leader, 

 

This is to kindly remind you that your IPL Project Report for 2023 has not yet been received by the 

ICL and I would therefore like to request you to submit the Report using the attached form as soon as 

possible.  

 

You are also cordially invited to contribute to the ICL Open Access Book Series “Progress in 

Landslide Research and Technology (P-LRT)”. P-LRT has attracted immediate high interest and 

attention across the globe as shown in more than 300,000 Accesses in 1.5 year following the 

publication of the founding issue in January 2023. Volume 3, Issue 1 has just been published in this 

June, and Volume 3, Issue 2 will be published by the end of 2024.  

 

As an active ICL member and the IPL project leader, your contribution to P-LRT will benefit the 

Society and facilitate practical application of your landslide research and technology worldwide. 

Please submit your interest and potential title of your article using the Flyer form attached herewith. 

 

By contributing to P-LRT, you are eligible for the ICL Book Article Award and the IPL-KLC Award 

for Success, both of which were established in 2023. 

 

Many thanks for your invaluable contributions to the ICL and the global Landslide community. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Shinji Sassa 

Chair of ICL Network Committee and Acting Executive Director of ICL 
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